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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Weaver, Crystal <caweaver@blm.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 4:23 PM
To: DeAnn Grant
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; McKinney, 

Deborah; jamos@blm.gov; Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon 
Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] (Notification) RJ Unit #108 (30-015-31127) 04-17-2019

Hello all, 
 
BLM will need a KMZ of the spill outline for this release in order to start the process of reviewing for site clearance. If 
this release is still ongoing and is still currently discharging fluids please notify us of that fact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
BLM - Carlsbad, NM 
Desk: 575-234-5943 
Cell: 575-200-0426 
caweaver@blm.gov 
 
BLM Carlsbad Field Office 
620 E. Greene Street 
Carlsbad NM 88220 
 
"3 percent of the water on this planet is considered freshwater. Of that 3 percent only 1 percent is considered 
accessible, meaning the majority of the remaining 2 percent is trapped in glaciers or snowfields." - National 
Geographic   
 

The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not re-vegetate, or future issues 
with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully 
mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations. 

 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately. 

 
 
 
On Wed, Apr 17, 2019 at 3:35 PM DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com> wrote: 
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Mr. Bratcher/Ms. Weaver,  

COG Operating, LLC (OGRID# 229137) is reporting a release of produced water at the RJ Unit #108 (30-015-31127). 

Release Location:  

ULSTR: F-27-17S-29E 
Lat/Long: 32.8080254, -104.0636978 

Date of Release: April 17, 2019 

 
Release Volume: > 25 bbl. 
 
Recovery Volume: On going 
 
The release is on location and in the pasture. COG will have the release evaluated and will submit an initial C-141. If you 
have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 

  

DeAnn Grant 

HSE Administrative Assistant  

agrant@concho.com 

COG Operating LLC 

600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 

  

  


